
 

                      Equipment Theft Alert 
Chicago Caterpillar Skid Steer  
On Thursday December 6th, 2018 between 7:45-8:04 p.m, a Caterpillar skid steer loader was stolen from a 
fenced jobsite in the 3200 block of South Ashland, Chicago, Illinois, and loaded onto a trailer and hauled 
from the scene. The truck and trailer stealing the machine was described as a red one ton dually pick up 
pulling a dual axle black flatbed trailer with fold down ramps. Stolen machine, truck and trailer last seen 
entering either the I55 or I94 expressway from the Chinatown feeder Ramp. 

Please forward this alert to anyone that may encounter the machine, and investigators working similar 
thefts. 

Chicago Police report: JB543834 
Contact: Officer Kevin Culhane 312-743-0227 

 
Machine Details 
2012 Caterpillar 272-C Skid Steer 
Product Identification Number: CAT0272CTRED02687 
Smooth bucket, tires are 
mismatched & rear wheels are 
orange. 
 
The image at right is the actual 
stolen machine. 
 
 
 
 
 
The machine PIN plate is above 
the left rear wheel, inset from the 
loader boom and hydraulic 
cylinder. Below is an example 
image of a similar machine. 
 

            
 

 
 

Law Enforcement - For access to NER's equipment ownership 
registration and theft records, and for machine identification 
assistance, call NICB: 800-447-6282. For online access, see 
For online access, click "Log in" at www.ner.net 

Industry – Report suspicious activity involving equipment – 
Dial 911 

Register to receive NER’s email alerts at: www.ner.net/theft-
alerts.html 
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